
City of Sebastopol 
Public Works Department 

714 Johnson Street 
Sebastopol, California 95472 

Phone:  707-823-5331    Fax:  707-823-4721 
Email:  ebilling@cityofsebastopol.gov 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

August 6, 2025 

PG&E and Atlas Tree will be performing work in Spooner Park on August 7, 2025.  There will 
be lane closures and traffic control on South Main Street and Petaluma Avenue.  Please use 
caution when driving in this area.  

Erik Billing 
Public Works Operations Supervisor 


